DBF Board Meeting February 1, 2017
Location: Williamsville Country store
Called to order: 6:40 
Roll Call:
 Present - All Waters, Nanticoke, Three Ponds, Tidal Patterns, Tidewater, Wicomico, Choptank, Lower Sussex
Not Present- Bad Weather, Delmar, Justamere, Pocomoke, Three Rivers
Minutes Read:  Steve Redden read minutes from January meeting.
Treasurer Report: 
Bob Chango reported a current balance of $23,575.50 Bob reported that all bills are paid.
Youth Report: No report available 
Conservation: 
No report available
Public Relations: No report available
Old Business:
Bob reports all 1099 forms were sent out by Feb. 15th
Big Mouth Expo was held on February 4th.

Weigh in trailer was discussed. The trailer needs the following, Sound system repair, inside and outside clean up, logos updated, generator to be serviced, scales to be calibrated.
A brief discussion was held on possibly hiring someone to handle the weigh in trailer.
New Business:
Rodney to work with Brian in 2017 to take over tournament director for 2018. Brief discussion about new officers for 2018 held.
Bob reported that a new club was coming into the fold. Bay Country Bass Anglers 

Payout to national anglers discussed and a motion was voted on and passed.


National Angler Craig Morris 1000.00 travel money


National Angler Brian LaClair 500.00 travel money


400.00 for Craig and Brian to use to cover hotel expenses for extra days.


300.00 for Craig as boater for extra days as boater


200.00 for Craig for food expenses for extra days

200,00 for Brian for food expenses for extra days

National Angler Jeff Mandes no National Angler money based on trn, winnings


National angler Steve Redden no National Angler money based on trn, winnings


400.00 for Jeff and Steve to use to cover hotel expenses for extra days.


300.00 for Jeff as boater for extra days as boater


200.00 for Jeff for food expenses for extra days


200,00 for Steve for food expenses for extra days

Sponsor updates:

 Cabela’s has an in store program to receive a gift card if you hold an event in a Cabela’s store. Apply thru nationals.

Lowrance is offering Delaware TBF 9 VIP orders. We would like to use them all. Bob is in process of composing a list of names. Contact Bob for further details.

Hummingbird and MinnKota offering 9 VIP codes between the two products. Contact Bob for additional information.
Bob discussed the boat equipment report that he has to turn into Nationals to meet contractual requirements.

Facebook requirements were discussed and we are on schedule for what is required by Nationals.

Ron Horton is currently listed as the Delaware TBF agent for non-profit status. This needs to be changed. Bobby Smith has agreed to look into this.

Insurance for weigh in trailer was discussed. Bill is 240.00 for the year and will be paid in one payment.

TRN. Report: No report available.
Next Meeting: March 1st at Williamsville Country Store

Meeting adjourned at 7:31
